
STUDENT LUNCHES 
 

Due to many problems and safety issues we DO NOT allow student lunches to be 
delivered anywhere on campus.  
 
Food, drinks or other items are NOT to be passed to students through the fence.  This is 
strictly prohibited.  
 
We understand the importance of student nutrition but we encourage students to either 
purchase lunch at school or bring their lunch from home. 
 
 


